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Nuffield Health Bristol Hospital

Upper Byron Place

Clifton

Bristol

BS8 1JU

INFORMATION ON THE CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

Sunday 3rd February 2013 

Dear Neighbour,
Public Information Meeting

First of all I’d like to thank those of you who attended our Public Information Meeting at The Orangery last Wednesday evening. I hope you found the event both interesting and informative.

I hope we were able to go some way in clearing up the misunderstanding that exists regarding the planning application to widen of the side access gateway by 1.5m and the size of vehicle involved.

Following comments taken onboard at the meeting, Vinci increased their patrols on the neighbouring streets on Thursday and Friday mornings and out of a host of contractors challenged all but one confessed to be working on the Cowlin site at Manor Hall. Please rest assured that we will continue to monitor and do our best to ensure that workers on the Chesterfield site adhere to the rules.

As mentioned by Martin Cocks at the meeting, unfortunately Vinci have had to part company with one individual who broke the parking rules on a number of occasions. Not pleasant in this current economic climate but please rest assured, we do take it seriously.

The week ahead Monday 4th to Saturday 9th February 
· Works will continue on the structure of the new Hospital building. Ready-mix concrete lorries will be delivering to site throughout the week. The concrete structure is now rapidly nearing completion.
· Internal refurbishment works on the Grade II* listed building will be on-going and are progressing well, as this is the only area not affected by the snow, wind and rain!
· Stone refurbishment works and roofing replacements will continue on the former Clifton Court manor house, weather permitting.
· Block work is now well underway in the basement and ground floor of the new hospital building and will now be continuing for the foreseeable future.

Best regards,
Steve 
Steve Nicholson
Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project.

Telephone: 07917 240937
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com 
